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Your Submission to the TPC Review: I write to make a submission to the review of the
Tasmanian Planning Commission. Please see my list of recommendations below.

I have been researching the planning process as I'm opposed to the proposed Northern
Regional Prison that's currently planned for Westbury. If the government were to go ahead
with an application to build the prison I would want the legislation that it is assessed
against to be rigorous, independent and democratic. This should be the right of any citizen
in any Tasmanian community be it rural / suburban/ city living. All people and community
groups should be entitled to be part of the planning process including making submissions
in the planning phase and appeals of decisions that have been made. And all bodies
assessing applications and appeals should be independent, separate from both government
or private enterprise when making decisions and determination.

THE TPC MUST HAVE ITS INDEPENDENCE MAINTAINED, BROADENED AND
STRENGTHENEDRECOMMENDATIONS

The TPC must retain its capacity to perform its current functions independently of
government.

The TPC’s power to act independently of the government should be expanded. The TPC
should be given the power to make and amend the Tasmanian Planning Scheme.

The TPC’s governance should be free from Ministerial influence, and no changes should
be made that undermine the public perception of the independent operation of the TPC.

THE TPC MUST MAINTAIN ITS FUNCTION IN POLICY
DEVELOPMENTRECOMMENDATIONS

The TPC must:

Retain its existing role to review and hold hearings on representations, and report to the
Minister on draft State Policies and amendments.

Retain its existing role to report to the Minister for Planning regarding Draft Tasmanian
Planning Polices and to amend any planning scheme to be consistent with a those policies.

Restore its role as the body responsible for making planning scheme controls and
amendments by making the TPC the decision-maker for State Planning Provisions and
removing Ministerial oversight for Local Provisions Schedules. This would provide the
TPC with an important role in influencing planning policy.

THE TPC SHOULD DEVELOP TASMANIA’S REGIONAL LAND USE
STRATEGIESRECOMMENDATIONS

Legislation should be changed to give the TPC the responsibility to develop, amend and






